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Meet the Summer 2022 HP Level 1 Cohort 
    

Hey everybody! We are the newest Level 1 nursing students 
here at SUU. There are 19 of us and we have been kept busy 
but are enjoying the road as we go. We are grateful to be 
getting our education and are thankful to our professors in 
the program for making it possible for us to learn. We have 
had many valuable experiences during clinical time and are 
thankful for Saint George Regional Hospital, Stonehenge of 
Cedar City, Cedar Health and Rehab, and Cedar City Hospital 
for allowing us to enter their faciliti es. We truly feel we have 
made an impact in our community. Our class has also really 
enjoyed our Health Assessment class and the chance we 
have been given to laugh and apply that knowledge in a 
clinical setting. There is a lot of valuable information that we 
have learned, and we appreciate Dr. Layton and all his hard 

work. We look forward to continuing our education in the following semesters.  
-Mikayla Mineer HP Cohort President 

 
Meet the Summer 2022 HP Level 4 Cohort 

 
Our time as the “Most Loved HP Cohort” has 
come to an end. Since the beginning of the 

nursing program, our cohort meshed, bonded, and 
became close friends. This cohort has many 

experienced and skilled health care providers that 
collaborated to help each other to be successful 
throughout the nursing program. Our focus was 
to give back to the community through the SUU 

Student Nursing Association and provide a legacy 
of leadership, mentoring, and service with 

incoming nursing students. Many HP Level 4’s 
have already accepted nursing positions ranging 
from outpatient services to high acuity ED and 

ICU. We are grateful to our SUU nursing 
professors and staff for their dedication and 

support to prepare us for our future careers in nursing.  
Thank you to each HP Level 4 nursing student for your contributions and kindness throughout 

our nursing school journey.  
-Zackery Hansen, HP Cohort Vice President, SNA Director of Outreach & Class Shifu 

 



 

 

SUU Student Nurses Association 
During the summer, the Student Nurses Association continues to run and 

perform acts of service throughout the community. Pictured below are students 
at our roadside clean -up service project. Sometimes it pays to serve the 

community.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SUU’s Nursing Program Partnering with CAPS  

 

CAPS stands  for Counseling And Psychological Services. Over the last few years, 
the nursing program has worked with CAPS to help students adapt to the stresses 

of the program.This Semester, Britney Johnson and Don Pelica no led the 
support group sessions. “Nursing CAPS is a mental health support group that 

allows students to vent and release anxieties that occur during nursing school -  
there’s a lot. As the Nursing CAPS leaders this semester, we opened discussions 
focused o n how to help our level one student’s  through their first semester in 

SUU’s Nursing Program.”  
-Britney Johnson  

 
 
 
 



 

 

Summer Level 4 Cohort - Graduation Day  

Summer Level 1 Cohort - Pledge Ceremony 
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